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At the Management Committee meeting on Tuesday 20th July, we discussed the latest 

Government statement re. the relaxation of Covid restrictions. Bowls England published the 

following guidance: 

 

Clubs are not required to enforce any COVID restrictions by law. We are recommending, however, 

that Government guidance on mask wearing indoors is still adhered to by our Clubs, and that all 

Clubs continue to utilise the NHS COVID app to ensure the spread of the virus is limited. 

We are sure that the bowls community will respect people’s personal choices regarding masks, 

social distancing and their own well-being. 

 

In line with this statement the Club agreed the following, starting on Monday 26 th July: 

• the pavilion, including the changing rooms will be open 

• we prefer the wearing of masks in the pavilion 

• we recommend maintaining a social distance, especially in the pavilion 

• we encourage the continued use of sanitising 

• due to space constraints, at any one time, there is a limit of 3 in the Ladies changing room, 

6 in the Mens changing room and 3 in the kitchen 

These are recommendations only and the Committee understands that members will make their 

own choices but do ask for the consideration of everyone. 

 

As per Kate’s email on Tuesday, we will be moving from the online Rink Booking System to the 

Green Diary in the pavilion. 

 

Club notices and information will resume being displayed on the noticeboards. The club will also be 

open for visitors to play. 

 

Traditional roll-ups will take place on Wednesday and Friday afternoons with one change – after 

you have put your name disk down on the table, the rinks will be selected by a member of the 

Committee and then the names will be called-out to everyone outside the pavilion. Tea will be 

available at half time. 

 

Happy bowling 

 

Howard Farmer 

Club Secretary 
 

 

 


